
Integrated Pest Management 

Notice to Parents 
 

 

As part of an Integrated Pest Management program, Texas ISD has a policy 

that requires the use of nonchemical pest control tactics whenever practical.  

However, pesticides may periodically be applied. 

 

 

The district applies only pest control products that comply with state and 

federal guidelines.  All persons performing Pest Management at this district 

are required to receive special training in current pest management practices 

and pesticide application.  Except in an emergency, signs will be posted 48 

hours in advance prior to an indoor application.  For outdoor applications, 

we will post at the time of treatment and leave up for 12 hours.   

 

Parents who want to be notified prior to pesticide application inside their 

child's school assignment area or who have further questions about pesticide 

use, including the types and timing of treatments, may contact their IPM 

Coordinator at (432) 448-6000 or email at wnorth@pbtisd.esc18.net. 

 
 


